To:
THE BOOTHBAY REGISTER


95 Townsend Ave.



Boothbay Harbor, Maine 04538


Please publish the following Public Notice on


November 2 and November 9,  2017
NOTICE OF WORKSHOP
BOOTHBAY HARBOR

PLANNING BOARD

The Boothbay Harbor Planning Board will hold a workshop on November 15, 2017, at 7:00 P.M. in the Municipal Meeting Room, 11 Howard Street, Boothbay Harbor.  The purpose of the workshop is to discuss potential development concepts and draft zoning amendments with Paul Coulombe and his development team for portions of the east side of the harbor.  The workshop will begin to explore with the Planning Board potential zoning amendments designed to enable redevelopment along the east side of the harbor as well as both public and private improvements and investment.  For further information, please contact Code Enforcement Officer Geoff  Smith at the Town of Boothbay Harbor Town Hall.
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